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Dear CCS Parents and Families,

I hope each of you is doing well on this Fall Friday...the last one in a full and eventful October here at CCS. As we prepare
for a fantastic November I hope that you will take a few moments to look over these few things I'd like to share with you.

Trunk N Treat/ Makers Market

This weekend is a great opportunity for fun and fellowship with the annual Community Bible Church Trunk n Treat and first
ever CCS Makers Market! Both events will be on Sunday, with the market starting at 4 PM and Trunk n Treat starting at 5. Many
of our students and families will be hosting trunk or market booths - come on out and have a great time. In the event of rain,
our treats will be distributed curbside under our overhangs, and we will have our Makers Market in the gymnasium.

Turning Your Tax Dollars Into Support for Our Students - The Arete Scholars Campaign

There is still time to turn your GA State tax dollars into opportunities for CCS students by participating in our Arete
Scholarship campaign. Attached to this message is a great FAQ document to answer any questions you may have, but know
that you are also welcome to contact me or members of our leadership team at 678-432-0191 if you would like to discuss this
opportunity. For your convenience, the QR code below will take you straight to the Arete donor portal. Our target date for donor
applications in the portal is fast approaching - December 15!

Arete Scholars Donor Portal

We are THANKFUL for UNITY in NOVEMBER at CCS and CBC

Beginning next Sunday, November 6, Pastor Beau will be leading a series on UNITY in the church and among God's people.
As a statement of this unity, services will be combined on Sundays - 9:30 and 11:00 - with all on campus worshippers in the
auditorium at those respective times. We are also encouraging smaller groups within the church to sit together. Ever been to the
student section at a football game...? We want to show our unity and create that energy by encouraging our students, staff, and
CBC youth to sit together as a section. While I don't think face painting and banners would be appropriate, we'd love to see our
students, families, and staff at at least 1 service (either 9:30 or 11:00) during November in our CCS wear.



Again, even if CBC is not your regular church home we'd love to have you visit with us in the spirit of unity between our school
and our church. We’ll be sitting in the back right of the auditorium, i.e. the rough diagram below:
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Thanks for Teaming With Us
I want to thank everyone in our CCS family, including staff, students, parents, and friends, for working together during this
recent season of illness. While we have had a trying 2 weeks or so, we feel that our prayers and efforts are helping to make the
turn. We truly appreciate everyone doing his and her part.
In closing, I wish everyone a restful and relaxing weekend and a thankful beginning to our holiday season!
Sincerely,
Matt
Matt Isenberg
Head of Schools

Community Christian School
matt.isenberg@communitychristianschool.net



